
Terry Fox Run  

Division 3 will lead our Terry Fox assembly on Friday at 
11 am. After a short film about Terry’s goals and dreams 
students will head out for a twenty minute run. Parents 
and siblings are welcome to join us.  Our PAC is 
providing a snack 
for the post run 
cool down - 
thank you! 
Thanks to 
Division 3 and 
Ms. Simpson for 
organizing our 
Terry Fox Run. 

Quilchena for 2017/2018  

Division Q - Grade 5/6/7 -  Mr. Vines and Mr. 
Livingston 

Division 3 - Ms. Simpson - Grade 4/5 

Division 4 - Ms. Davis - Grade 3/4 

Division 5 - Ms. McPherson - Grade 2/3

Division 6 - Ms. Maier and Ms. Cavazzi - Grade 1/2

Division 7 - Mrs. Preswick - Grade k/1

    Learning, Caring, and 
Growing  together

Sherry Elwood - Superintendent

Lynn Archer - Area Superintendent 

Kirsten Wallace - Principal 

Carly Spence - Admin. Assistant 

Important Dates 

September 15 - Terry Fox Run 11:00 
am - parents are welcome to come and 
support our Cyclones 

September 18 - 22 - PAC Clothing 
Drive - Bags come home today

September 21 - Meet My School - 5:30 
- 6:00 pm open house in classrooms. 
6:15- 7:15 BBQ 

September 22 - Professional Day 

September 26 - Photo Day 

September 27 - Grade 6 
Immunizations

September 27 - First PAC meeting - 
6:30 Babysitting available 

September 29 - Sharing Assembly 

September 30 - Orange Shirt Day

October 4 - Early dismissal 11:55 am 
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PAC Clothing Drive  

The PAC is sending home bags today for our Clothing Drive 
next week. Please fill up your bag and deliver it to the 
school next week. Thanks for your support 

Meet My School & Community BBQ  

Our “Meet My School” evening is 
Thursday, September 21. Our classrooms will be open from 5:30 
- 6:00. At 6:00 pm, we will gather for an introductions of our 
staff and then the BBQ will start at 6:15 and continue to 7:15 
pm. All orders will be pre-ordered using our CASH ONLINE 
system. The deadline for ordering is very quick, final orders 
close on this Friday, September 15. 

Rec and Reading  

West Richmond Community Center provides an after school program called Recreation 
and Reading on Wednesdays in the gym at our school, starting September 27th, from 2:40 
- 4 pm.  The Rec and Read program provides a safe space for children to connect with 
other children over physical activities.  The program is led by trained staff from the West 
Richmond Community Centre.  Over the course of the program, the children will 
develop their fundamental movement skills and learn a variety of different sports and 
physical activities.  The program includes time for reading and homework help and a 
healthy snack is also given to the children at the end of each session.  The program is 
intended for children in grades 4-7. Please register for Rec and Reading through 
Richmond Parks and Recreation program # 

The Chill Zone on our First Pro-D 

Our before and after school daycare, The Chill Zone, is offering a fun on September 22, 
our first professional day. The Chill Zone is offering child care from 9 am - 2 pm. The day 
includes a pancake breakfast and snack. Please see Jessy at the Chill Zone to sign up for 
this fun day. 

Mrs. Wallace - Principal 


